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March 23, 1994

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Mr. L.J. Callan
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400
Arlington, TX 76011

Sir:

This is_to notify you of a change in the staff at the USGS TRIGA
reactor facility. The facility Health Physicist, who was hired
in December, 1993, has resigned for financial reasons. The
process to hire another permanent Health Physicist has'been <

started, with the plan to have a new person on staff by mid-
June. In the interim, Richard Perryman will be the designated
facility health phyuicist. Mr. Perryman has been on staff at
the facility for over 20 years and served as the facility health
physicist last year during our previous search for a permanent
health physicist. Mr. Perryman has received formal training in
health physics, radioactive waste handling and radioactive
material shipments.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact
me at (303) 236-4726.

Sincerely,
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Copy to:

Blair Nicholas
Region IV

Richard Perryman, MS 974
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